8/16/22, 3:56 PM Mail - MBaldwin@wareham.ma.us
Request for Continuance | #33-21 Site Plan Review - Wareham PV |, LLC
- 0 Route 25 - Map 115 Lot 1000

Betsy Mason <emason@klavenslawgroup.com>

Tue 8/16/2022 10:52 AM

To:Monique Baldwin <MBaldwin@wareham.ma.us>;

CcSonia Raposo <sraposo@wareharm.ma.us>; Kenneth Buckland <kbuckland @wareham.ma.us>;

Monique:

Wareham |, LLC respectfully requests that the Planning Board continue the public hearing on #33-21 Site Plan
Review - Wareham PV [, LLC - 0 Route 25 - Map 115 Lot 1000 from the Board's 8/22/2022 public meeting to its
9/12/2022 public meeting. As you note below, the Zoning Board of Appeais is hearing Wareham PV [, LLC’s
variance request on 8/24/2022, and the applicant wishes to wait for the ZBA's decision on that request before

proceeding further in this matter.
Thank you, and please let me know if you have any questions,

Regards,

Betsy

Elizabeth F. Mason
Kiavens Law Group, F.C.

Voice: =~ (617).502-6286

E-mail: emason@klavensiawgroup.com
Website: www.klavenslawgroup.com
Pronouns: she/her

This communication (including any attachments) contains confidential and privileged information and is only for the use of its intended addressee(s). Any other use Is

strictly prohibited,

From: Monigue Baldwin <MBaldwin@wareham.ma.us>

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 9:43 AM

To: Betsy Mason <emascon@klavenslawgroup.com>

Cc: Sonia Raposo <sraposo@wareham.ma.us>; Kenneth Buckland <kbuckland@wareham.ma.us>

Subject: August 22nd - PB Request to Confinue?

Hi Betsy,

As the 0 Route 25 case will appear before the ZBA on August 24th, would you like to submit a written request to
continue the case from the PB hearing on 8/22 to the following Planning Board Meeting (September 12th)?
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